
Stratfield Mortimer Parish Council  

Full Council 14/10/2021   

Neighbourhood Plan Report 
 
NP Steering Group Report 

• Research on the single policy (reserved land) update to the NDP has included positive 

meetings with the school who report significant progress in discussions with TAF about 

possible ways the land can be used for educational purposes. A meeting of school, WBC, TAF 

and SG members is to take place. A meeting with relevant health authority personnel is also 

being arranged. 

• Initial work on the full new NP has resulted in the drafting of an “NP issues  awareness” 

leaflet which will be delivered to all households and published on social media 

• It was agreed to join an organisation called Locality which provides support for local 

community organisations including Neighbourhood Planning with financial grants and 

access to specialist professional advice. 

• The issue of a new website is yet to be resolved. 

• John Bull has resigned from the Steering Group. 

• Danusia Morsley has resigned from the Steering Group. 

• Jo Wines is taking up the chairmanship from next week 
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